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Board of Education Vacancy Appointment 
 
The Benzie County Central School District is seeking applications for the current 
vacant position on the board of education.  An individual will be appointed to fill the 
vacant position until the Nov. 7, 2025 elections have been held and certified and a 
Newly elected individual has been sworn-in to fill the remainder of this position’s 
term. 
 
Interested persons must submit a letter expressing interest in the board position 
and their qualifications for the position to the district office no later than 2:00  
PM. on April 4, 2025. 
 
Following a review of the submitted materials, the board will schedule interviews 
with selected candidates. Not all candidates for the board vacancy will 
be interviewed. If you have any questions concerning the role of the board 
of education and the responsibilities of a board member, please contact 
Amiee Erfourth, Superintendent of Schools, at erfourtha@benzieschools.net. 

 

 

 


